
Notification of Electric Vehicle Charging 

Station Availability 

Dear Residents, 

We are pleased to inform you that our new electric vehicle charging station is now available for 

use. The charging station is located at [insert location], and is accessible to all residents. 

Please find the details of the charging station below: 

• Location: [insert location] 

• Operational Hours: [insert hours] 

• Charging Fee: [insert fee, if applicable] 

We encourage all residents with electric vehicles to take advantage of this facility. For any 

questions or assistance, please contact [insert contact information]. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Organization/Name] 


